
 

Ladybirds - Korey 

Bumblebees—Kian 

Squirrels - Oscar 

Owls - Kaia  

Foxes— Lucy 

Deer -  Kayleigh   

Dragonflies— Obi 

Kestrels - Alice  

Week beginning Monday 18th June 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this weeks newsletter 

Parents Consultation 

Many thanks to parents who attended our first consultation meeting 

last week . We had a very productive and informative meeting.  Our 

next one will be tomorrow after Gold Book assembly or if you can’t 

make that one, there are 2 more—please see dates below. 

Friday 22nd June at 9.30am 

Monday 25th June at 6pm 

Monday 2nd July at 5pm  

 

Sports News  

 

Our school tennis team did brilliantly this week finishing third in the 

Calderdale schools finals. Well done to all the children and many thanks 

to Mr Kendall. 

 

New Building Update 

 

This week several teachers , governors and classes have visited the new 

school building . It is starting to look fantastic!   I was especially                  

impressed with the space around the building.  We will be arranging 

parental visits shortly. 

  

Junior Inspectors 

 

On Monday our School Councillors – Olivia, Delilah, Issac, Isaac,                

Charley, Ella, Mashuda, Haris, Alyssa, Finn and Aamilah took on the role 

of Junior Inspectors. They observed all classes and reported how staff 

and children work together. Their findings will contribute to the School 

Improvement Plan, to continue to move our school forward  

 Did you know that you can now pay for dinners, 

breakfast & after school clubs in advance? 

Please top up  you account with ParentPay 

online or via PayPoint. Thank you. 
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When they looked round the new  building, Year 4 

asked Jack, the engineer, what the area of their 

new classroom was. Instead of telling us the              

answer, Jack has set Year 4, 5 and 6 an area             

challenge! He has given us a plan of the whole 

building with the length and width of each room 

and has set them the challenge of calculating the 

area of some of the rooms. There are gloves and 

safety goggles up for grabs as prizes for each year 

group. Good luck everyone!  

Matt - Site Project Manager, announced 

the winners of the Site Safety Poster Competition. 

Each winner received a printed poster to keep and 

they will display their enlarged printed posters 

around the site. 

Well done to the winners;                                                      

Delilah Y6, Sukaina Y5, Faseeha Y4, Kaia Y2,             

Finnian Y1, Nina Reception  

For Science week Year 6 have 

been investigating the circulatory 

system and on Wednesday we               

dissected hearts to help us              

understand and label the                

different chambers and blood 

vessels. 

KS1 and KS2 have had lots of fun 

during science week working                 

scientifically. Different years have 

tried different investigations and 

will be sharing some of their                                                 

findings in Gold Book on Friday.  

                                                                            

 We are celebrating ‘One Britain One Nation Day’ on 28th/29th June. 

We will be learning the National Anthem  

Non-uniform day Thursday 28th £1 – wear red, white & blue.  

On Friday we will open assembly with the National Anthem! 


